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Dear parent/guardian, 
 
 
I wish to inform you that we have a system called VSware in place where parent(s) / guardian(s) can 
access their students timetable, behaviour and reports on-line. In order to gain access to the system 
you should log onto: http://sjsb.vsware.ie  
You will then be prompted to enter your login and create a password.  
The log in details are available from the school secretary. Please contact Zena from September 1st to 
get your details.   
 
When you have entered your log in details click sign in. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

John O’Donovan, 

Principal 

	
	
		


